
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

HPMS E-Mail  

Date: 	 October 03, 2014 

Subject: 	 Revisions to the Medicare Part D Medication Therapy Management 
Program Standardized Format  

On August 8, 2014, CMS posted OMB-approved revisions to the Part D MTM Program 
Standardized Format (see HPMS memorandum, Revisions to the Medicare Part D Medication 
Therapy Management Program Standardized Format, 8/8/2014).  Additional documents, 
including revised instructions, frequently-asked-questions, and a Spanish version, are available 
in the Downloads section of the CMS MTM webpage 
(http://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Prescription-Drug-
Coverage/PrescriptionDrugCovContra/MTM.html).  To access the documents, open the file 
named "MTM Program Standardized Format Revisions (v07.15.14) [ZIP, 2MB]." 

All written summaries provided to beneficiaries of their comprehensive medication reviews must 
comply with the revised Standardized Format, Form CMS-10396 (07/14), no later than January 
1, 2015. Any questions about the Medicare Part D MTM Program Standardized Format should 
be sent via email to PARTD_MTM@cms.hhs.gov. 
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